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David Huss

From: Jeremy McFarland <mcfarlanj3@k12tn.net>
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 9:13 AM
To: David Huss
Subject: sf baseball

Mr. Huss, 
      The South Fulton Baseball team is requesting permission to construct a concession stand/press box to 
be located as the SF baseball field.  The building will be constructed with a wood frame, metal siding, and 
a metal roof.  Cost is approximately $5000.  We are requesting permission only, as we are using funds 
from our facilities money and fund-raising money.  Both Mr. Frazier and Mr. Graham are aware of our 
intentions and approve the construction.  I have also spoke with Mr. Graham about building codes, 
electricity, etc. He said it should not be a problem. Upon approval, construction will begin immediately to 
be ready for the 2013 baseball season.  
 
Thank you,  
Jeremy McFarland 
Head Baseball Coach 
South Fulton High School 


